
  

Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Summer 2   2019 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

It’s been a busy term with lots of fun, but still 

lots of learning!  

 

We have worked on ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ 

in English – acting out the story and 

creating our own riddles and rhymes.   We 

have also continued to work on our phonic 

skills and everyone made progress in their 

phonics assessment, which is amazing and 

shows all the hard work they have put in 

this year.  

 

In Maths we have continued to 

consolidate our learning of number and it 

has been great to see pupils become 

increasingly more confident over time.  We 

have also worked on position and 

direction.   

 

We have worked on keeping our bodies 

healthy in PSHE – including the food we 

eat, how important it is to brush our teeth 

and wash our hands properly and to use 

deodorant as we are all growing up fast!!  

 

In Science and Geography we have 

enjoyed learning more about the 

rainforest.  

 

We all thoroughly enjoyed sports day and 

it was great to see so many parents come 

and support.  Everyone made me 

incredibly proud – behaviour was 

impeccable and everyone gave it their all 

and tried their hardest!  

 

Sadly we will be saying goodbye to Angus 

and Adam as they move onto Windsor 

Class.  Thankyou for all the hard work you 

have both put in over the last 2 years in 

Pendragon and we wish you every success 

in your new class – you will be missed!  

 
 

Dates to remember: 

 
Wednesday 24th July – End of term 

Wednesday 4th September – Back to school 

 

Special moments: 
There have been so many magic moments this year.  Everyone has come on leaps and bounds – making 

progress in all areas of their learning as well as developing their independence and self-help skills.  I genuinely 

could not be more proud of this years ‘dragons’ – you have surpassed my expectations.  It has been a huge 

pleasure to be part of everyone’s journey this year and all that has been achieved.   

 

Thankyou so much so all your support to make the magic happen – we couldn’t have done it without you! 

I hope you have an amazing break full of fun and happiness and I’ll see 6 of you back in September for an 

exciting year ahead!  

 


